
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                   April 2023 

Dear parents/carers 

We hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break! We are very excited to get back to school and back into a 

routine again. Please see below for an outline of what we will be learning about this term.   

Curriculum Information 

Summer 1 – Year 6 

English The term, we will focus on the short film, Alma. We will also have free writing 
sessions where the children can write about a topic chosen by one of their peers, 
choosing any writing style they wish. 

Maths This term we will be focusing on revising for SATS and using our maths skills in 
‘real world’ situations.  

RE In RE, our ‘big question’ is: How has the Christmas Message survived for over 
2000 years?  

Geography In geography this term we will be focusing on North America & map reading.   

PSHE Our topic this term is Relationships, which will cover different types of 
relationships, our changing bodies, adulthood and changes that come with 
independence   

PE PE will continue to be on Tuesday’s & Wednesday’s this term,  
Running club will remain on Friday’s so if your child attends they must wear 
their PE kit on a Friday as well.  

Music Our music topic this term is: How can we embed and normalise the important and 
inspirational role women in the music industry have in children’s learning?   

Homework Homework will continue to be sent out every Friday and returned the following 
Thursday. Reading records will be expected in every Friday. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mis. Power & Ms. Clark   

 

 

St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School 
Barn Street, Stoke Newington, 

LONDON N16 0JT 

Phone: 020 8800 2645      

E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk 

 

 Headteacher: Jane O’Brien 

 

 

‘Through God’s love,  

we strive to be the best we can be’. 


